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Visiiors Discipleship

If you’re visiting & haven’t | Our prayer room is located Join us from 4-5:30pm on
been to our visitor at the front, right of the Sundays (except for the 1st
reception, join us after auditorium & open after Sunday of the month) for
the service in the Living each service for those our discipleship time!
Room to meet some who’d like prayer or Programming available for
people & receive a gift! want to talk with someone. Kids, Students, & Adults.

Upcoming Events & Announcements

127 Worldwide Sale — TODAY, Lobby. The 127 Worldwide merchandise sale is
on! Please stop by the 127 booth in the lobby before or after both services to
snag a tee shirt, tumbler, coffee mug, or water bottle by giving a donation.
Thanks for supporting our work in this simple way!

Lost & Found — Stop by the lobby to check if you have anything in the lost &
found! All items left after Sunday, Nov. 24 will be donated or discarded.

Baptism Sunday — November 17. Our next baptism Sunday is scheduled for
11/17. Email Pastor Shane at shane @idcraleigh.com if interested in being
baptized.

Blood Drive at IDC — November 23, 11am-3pm, IDC Parking Lot. We are
hosting another blood drive with The Blood Connection. Every donation saves
up to 3 lives so every donor is a hero! Walk-ins are welcome, but appointments
are encouraged. Sign up here: idcraleigh.com/sign-up.

¢Hablas Espanol? — November 23, 6pm, Fireside Room. jQueremos invitarte
a nuestras reuniones mensuales en las que compartiremos el evangelio y
nuestras vidas! Mas informacion: espanol@idcraleigh.com.

Members’ Meeting — December. 1, 4pm, Auditorium. Our next monthly
members’ gathering is scheduled for December 1 at 4pm. Members are
encouraged to bring a dessert to share after the meeting. IDC will be providing
coffee, hot chocolate, & cider!

IDC Going — Those interested in being sent by IDC as a missionary need to go
through our GOING class. The missionary sending process usually take
18-24 months, so prospective missionaries should connect with Jay Hartsfield
at globalmission@idcraleigh.com asap to discuss the process.

Giving at IDC - Consider giving financially to IDC; we have several funds you
can give to. Give by using the offering boxes, online at idcraleigh.com/giving, or
through Elexio if you’re a member!

Congrats — to Parker & Sara Griffin on the birth of Ambrose Foster on 10/25!




